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St Mary’s Catholic First School 

                         Lucetta Lane, Dorchester, Dorset, DT1 2DD              

Tel: 01305 262258 

Fax: 01305 257101 
E-mail:  office@stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

Website: www.stmarysdorchester.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 Head Teacher:  Mrs Paula Fearn 
 

 

26
th

 February 2016 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

DASP First Schools’ Music Festival – Thursday 10
th

 March at St Osmund’s 

Middle School 
 

Year 4 have been invited to take part in the DASP music festival on Thursday 10
th

 

March.  The theme is friendship and peace – the children will be singing a medley of 

songs with children from other First schools and one song with just their own 

classmates. 

 

Parents are welcome to attend the concert which will last for approximately 45 

minutes.  The children will need to arrive at 6pm for a 6.30pm start.   

 

We would like to know if your child is able to take part, please return the slip 

below by next Friday 4
th

 March so that we have an idea of numbers. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs S Jessop 

Class Teacher 

 

………………………………………………………………………………….….. 

 

Year 4 DASP Music Festival on Thursday 10
th

 March at St Osmund’s Middle 

School 

 

My child ………………………………………………will/will not* be taking part in 

the DASP music festival on 10
th

 March. 

 

Signed ……………………………………….. (Parent/Carer) 

 
*please delete as applicable 

 

 

 


